
Applications and nominations for the Maryland Board of 
Pharmacy are being accepted through September 9, 2019.  

The Board of Pharmacy is accepting applications through September 9, 2019 for the following 
Board seat:  

Independent Pharmacist  

Applicants are responsible for ensuring that all application documents and nomination materials 
are submitted by September 9, 2019. 

Application 
All interested applicants are required to submit a formal application through the Governor’s 
Appointments Office website at http://govappointments.maryland.gov/. 
 
Nomination 
The nomination is also due by the deadline for applications.  Nominations may be submitted 
via e-mail or mail to:  
 
Kim Bennardi, Administrator 
Maryland Department of Health  
Office of Appointments and Executive Nominations 
201 W. Preston St.  5th Floor, Baltimore, MD  21201 
Kim.bennardi@maryland.gov 
Phone:  410-767-4049 

Any additional questions regarding applications or nominations may be addressed to Kim 
Bennardi at kim.bennardi@maryland.gov or 410-767-4049.   
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